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President Lolley is in process of visiting all the trustees 

TRUSTEE 
VISITS 

of Southeastern Seminary as a part of the 
Lilly Foundation Grant for trustee education 
and orientation. Visits to Louisiana, 
Washington, and California are planned in 

connection with the SBC meeting at Los Angeles. The preliminary 
drafts of materials for new trustee orientation are scheduled to 
be completed in time for use with trustees elected in June at the 
Southern Baptist Convention. 

************************* 
Dean elect Morris Ashcraft and Associate Professor of Evan-

gelism elect, Delos Miles, visited the 
campus with their wives during spring 
break. The Miles bought a house. The 
Ashcrafts settled on housing plans. Both 
families intend to be in Wake Forest for 

ASHCRAFT 
AND 

MILES 

work beginning August l. 
************************* 

Spring break came late this year (April 13-17). This 

SPRING 
BREAK 

occasioned conversation about revising 
the dates for spring break to correspond 
more with mid-term than with Easter which 
is irregular in relation to the academic 

calendar. The matter is under discussion. 
************************* 

The seminary Public Relations Council met on campus April 

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
COUNCIL 

26-27. Rod Byard worked with 
the members on a lengthy agenda 
including the development of a 
new seminary logo. 

************************* 
Dr. Grover Andrews has practically completed his research on 

CONSULTANT 
ON 

DEAN 

the academic administrative unit of the· 
seminary and ~s preparing a paper which 
will include his recommendations for 
possible revision of certain features 
of the work assigned to the Dean of the 

Faculty. He has met with the task force, the faculty, the Exec-
utive Council, Student Council officers, and both Dean Meiburg and 
Dean elect Ashcraft. His recommendations will be considered during 
the Faculty Workshop in August. 

************************* 
The work group reports are now complete and final drafts are 

in the hands of the steering committee. 
SELF STUDY Editing of the final report will begin 

shortly to be completed by the end of 
the summer. 

************************* 
Commencement exercises are scheduled May 15-16 for approximately 

300 graduates. Jack Harwell, editor of the 
GRADUATION Georgia Christian Index, will preach the 

baccalaureate sermon. Dr. Luke B. Smith 
will deliver the charge to the graduates. 

************************* 
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